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Mr. Ivan F. Stuart, Manager
i

Nuclear Training and Technical Services
|General Electric Company '

175 Curtner Avenue
San Jose, California 95125 I

"'Dear Ivan: -

Having completed my second tour of duty at one of your training facilities, l
I want to thank you very much for making it possible fo' me to attendr

the week at the Tulsa facility and last Sunday's session at the BWR
Training Center at Morris, Illinois. Both of these facilities are first
class in my opinion and both have outstanding staffs. You can be very
proud of both facilities and of the people who run them.

These training sessions have been very valuable for me in terms of
understanding much more clearly how BWR's work and in how the assorted
safety systems function. It is an experience that more of our people
ought to have. I think I learned more about boilers in the relatively
few days I have spent now at your two training centers than I have in
many months of studies of documents and safety reports.

I hope to get to San Jose in September for part of the BWR Owners
Training Conference there and will look forward to seeing you then.

S nce ely,

se . Hendrie
Commissioner
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